Submission to ASEL
I would like to see the export of live animals from Australia being banned as soon as possible.
The industry has been given many warnings regarding the mistreatment of animals and have

not proven to be able to export animals without cruelty.

If live exports are to continue then the minimum standards that must be adopted are the
Standards recommended by the RSPCA and the Australian Veterinary Association.

Kind regards,



